
I definitely support changes to copyright law for sound recordings created before 1972. 

Unpublished recordings need to be preserved and made accessible to all Americans. It is 

essential for the continued preservation of our country’s recorded history. These changes will not 

be economically detrimental to artists or their estates. I am thankful that Congress has the 

foresight to study this issue, and I sincerely hope to see appropriate changes in the future. 


